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Brady Sullivan Properties completed multiple long term lease transactions with the United States -
GSA. The largest of the transactions was for a renewal at 1750 Elm St. consisting of 15,071 s/f with
Social Security Administration (SSA). 
Charles Panasis and Benjamin Kelley of Brady Sullivan worked with Valerie Pontiff of New England
Property Advisors over the span of a year to complete the renewal transaction. SSA has been at the
property for over 10 years and has seen the building go through significant changes and upgrades
to the common areas and within their space as well. "Brady Sullivan is thrilled that we are able to
continue our relationship with this Government Agency, and we look forward to working with them in
the future as well" said Panasis, director of commercial real estate at Brady Sullivan. 
Brady Sullivan also completed a transaction with SSA at their One Wall St. property for 9,967 s/f.
Panasis and Kelley worked with Rob Brunton of Studley who represented the GSA. "Brady Sullivan
is thrilled to add another government agency to our portfolio of properties" said Panasis.
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